
 

 

REQUEST FOR COUNCIL ACTION 

 

 

AGENDA DATE: September 13, 2021 

AGENDA ITEM: Consider employee status change for Joshua Saunders. 

PREPARED BY: Lynn DeGrio 

 

BACKGROUND: 

Joshua Saunders has been employed by the City of Grand Rapids since August 25, 2014.  He has 

worked at the Civic Center, Golf Course, and Public Works.   

Although he is considered an employee of the Civic Center, we would like to continue to utilize 

him as needed at the Civic Center as well as Public Works at a rate of $21.00 per hour.   

This will be helpful to the Public Works Department during the months of September and 

October until a vacancy can be filled.   

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION: 

Make a motion to utilize Joshua Saunders at the Civic Center and Public Works as needed at a 

rate of $21.00 per hour effective immediately.   


